COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20 February 2006 
QUESTION NO. 14 
QUESTION:   Councillor Marie Corr
“To ask the manager when the Jobstown Village childcare facility will be open and to outline any anticipated delays that may be encountered prior to opening and will he make a statement on the matter?”
REPLY:

A proposed lease of the facility at Jobstown Village Square to the Jobstown Childcare Centre Ltd for the provision of a Childcare Centre was put before the Council Meeting on the 13th February 2006 and approved.

Further contact will now be made by South Dublin County Council’s Law Department with the solicitors acting for the Jobstown Childcare Centre Ltd to arrange for the signing and sealing of the lease. It is expected that this should be completed within a six week period When the completed lease is in place the keys of the facility will be handed over to Jobstown Childcare Centre Ltd who will make the decision as to when they will open the facility to the local community.   
